
23 March 2015 

Subject: Tribute to Fraser

An appropriate and lasting tribute to their great leader Malcolm Fraser 
would be the Liberal Party’s abandonment of the bipartisan  mandatory 
indefinite detention of  “boatpeople” and the return to  fair and fast 
onshore processing of all who come seeking protection from 
persecution.
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